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NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPONENTS
ADDENDUM 2

To all Bidders:

The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of RFP Documents as fully and
completely as if the same were fully set forth therein:

2022-013 Aquaplex MAU — Engineering Services

Date — October 18, 2022
Detail

A1.1 Clarification on Scope

To better clarify the scope of this project, please see the following:

Question: What is the motivation behind relocating the MAU from inside the enclosed mechanical
room to outside on a new concrete slab?

Answer: The Town believes that having the unit located outside will increase access for maintenance,
having the new unit outside. Relocating the MAU outside is not optional.

Question: Does the existing MAU provide sufficient air flow and maintain the space temperature?

Answer: The current MUA does not have sufficient air flow or maintain space temperature.

Question: What is the level of accuracy required for Pre-Design Cost Estimates and Pre-Tender
Cost Estimate? Is rough order of magnitude estimate sufficient?

Answer: Pre-Design cost estimate shall be a Class D and Pre-Tender Cost Estimate shall be a Class A.

Attachments:
NA

End of Addendum 2



